SAANICH

SCHOOLS

We would like to extend our thoughts to you as we navigate through these unprecedented times. We
are thinking of all of you and miss seeing you.

As you know, our StrongStart Centres have been closed since March 12th and will remain closed
until further direction from the Ministry of Health. StrongStart is a drop-in program and we do not
have a complete list of families’ email addresses. Please reach out to your educator by email so that
they can connect with you.

StrongStart Location StrongStart Educator Educator’s Email Address

Brentwood School Lynne Wanamaker Iwanamaker@saanichschools.ca

Lochside School Lynne Wanamaker Iwanamaker@saanichschools.ca

Sidney School Donna Douglas ddouglas@saanichschools.ca

Please check back on the StrongStart forum, or sign up for our forum posts for links and websites
that may be helpful for you. We look forward to connecting with you.
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